
Consultation form for 
Child Protection

Welcome to the

Name:

We are having a special meeting all 

about you. It’s called a child protection 

review and the meeting will make a plan 

that will keep you safe. To make sure 

we are making the right plan for you, 

we need to know how things are going 

and how you’re feeling. You can let us 

know this by filling in this form with 

your social worker. That way, you can 

get your say!

 



Do you feel your views are  
listened to? (PLEASE TICK ONE OPTION)

  Yes   No

Say more or draw a picture…

Do you feel that what you say makes 
a difference to what happens? 
(PLEASE TICK ONE OPTION)

  Yes   No

Say more or draw a picture…

How do you get your views heard at 
the conference? (PLEASE TICK)

My social worker speaks for me

I write down what I want to say

My teacher speaks for me

I make a video of what I want to say

Someone else speaks for me; please say who:

Say more or draw a picture…

How I feel about having a social worker for so 
long... (PLEASE CIRCLE)

Good Okay Sad Angry Don’t 
know

Do you want to say more or draw a picture…

The following section is for use with children whose 
protection plans have been in place for two years or more
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